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Official Newsletter of the Bedminster Township School PTO 
www.BedminsterPTO.org 

May 2022         Volume 4 - Issue 4 

 
Hello Bedminster Families, 
 
As we enter the month of May, we wanted to take some time to update everyone on some 
of the latest things that the PTO has been working on. First, we are pleased to report that 
our Annual Spring Fling Gala raised over $24,000!!!  I would like to offer a heartfelt “Thank 
You” to everyone that donated their time to be a part of the Spring Fling Committee, 
including our Chairperson, Laura DeZutter-Kamrow. The event takes many months, and 
countless hours, to organize and prepare, in order to make the night a complete success, 
and our goal was surely accomplished!!! 
 
I would also like to offer another BIG “Thank You” to all those in the community that came 
out that night and supported the PTO and BTS!  As you all know, all of the money raised 
goes back into the school in a continuing effort to make the children’s time at BTS more 
enjoyable. 
 
With that being said, the PTO sponsored the annual visit from “Dunlop the Penguin,” whom 
we welcomed from Jenkinson’s Aquarium on March 24 for all of the students to enjoy in the 
first grade classes. This is a yearly favorite of BTS, and the children are always excited to 
have Dunlop stop in! Also, the fourth graders had the pleasure of meeting Walter 
Choroszewski, NJ Historian and Photographer, who paid a visit to BTS on April 19.  
 
Coming up this month, the PTO will be hosting the Staff Appreciation Luncheon on May 3. 
This is our special way of saying “Thank You” to our amazing BTS Staff for all that they do 
for our children throughout the year.  
 
Some further PTO-sponsored events that are upcoming at BTS include an assembly by 
performer Michael Fowlin on May 2, an author visit by Elly Swartz on May 3, and another 
BTS favorite, the BRAIN WASH Game Sow on June 10 for grades K-8!   
 
A big Congratulations to the new PTO Executive Board for school year 2022-2023! As 
always, the PTO will be looking forward to planning another fun-filled year for all of the 
students! 
 
This month, the PTO would like to thank its Spring Fling Fundraiser Sponsor, Gus & 
Bucky’s Car Washes! Please pay them a visit for all of you car cleaning needs! 
 
Wishing every BTS Family a wonderful Summer! 
 

- Danielle Fredella ~ PTO President 
deefredella@yahoo.com 

 



 
 

          JOIN THE PTO
 

 Yearly Family Membership Dues
         Of $15 Can Be Paid
 

 Printing Out The Form on The Last Page of This 
Newsletter and Mailing It, Along With a $15 Check                              
Made Payable to “Bedminster PTO,” to 
at 234 Somerville Rd, Bedminster, NJ 07921
                                                                                                                      

 Making a Direct Payment, Via PayPal, at:
PTO@bedminsterschool.org  
 

                                   
 

NEWSLETTER SPONSOR
Gus & Bucky’s Car Washes

185 Route 202
Bedminster, NJ 07921

(908) 781

  

JOIN THE PTO           CONTACT US
Family Membership Dues        www.bedminsterpto.org

Can Be Paid By: 
 @BedminsterPTO

Printing Out The Form on The Last Page of This  
Newsletter and Mailing It, Along With a $15 Check                              @BedminsterPTO
Made Payable to “Bedminster PTO,” to Lisa Cohen 

Somerville Rd, Bedminster, NJ 07921; or   Bedminster Township
                                                                                                                                School PTO

a Direct Payment, Via PayPal, at: 

NEWSLETTER SPONSOR
Gus & Bucky’s Car Washes

 
185 Route 202-206 

Bedminster, NJ 07921 
(908) 781-9992 

 
 

CONTACT US 

www.bedminsterpto.org 

@BedminsterPTO 

@BedminsterPTO 

Bedminster Township 
School PTO 

NEWSLETTER SPONSOR 
Gus & Bucky’s Car Washes 



  

COmPaNy maTChiNg 
 

 The PTO is a 501(c)(3)  
tax deductible charity 

 Some employers offer a matching 
program wherein they will match 
your donation in part or possibly by 
100%! 

 Check with your HR or Acct Dept.  
 

CONTaCTiNg PTO  
BOaRd mEmBERS 

 

 Danielle: deefreedella@yahoo.com 
 Meghan: meghanschulze3@gmail.com 
 Marissa: marissanolfi@gmail.com 
 Lisa: lisacohen@rocketmail.com 
 
 

PTO Sponsored Events 
Spring Fling Fundraiser 

Helping Hands 

Homeroom Parents 

Bulletin Boards 

PBA Kickball Tournament 

Barnes & Noble Book Fair 

Bedminster Charities Fall Fest 

Amazon Smile 

Spirit Wear 

Programs & Assemblies 

Field Trip Busing 

Ice Cream Social 

Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

Box Tops For Education 

Back To School Night 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Books & Buddies 

Staff Welcome Back Luncheon 



 

Return via mail with a check to:  

  Lisa Cohen, 234 Somerville Road, Bedminster, NJ, 07921 
 

(Please Make Checks Payable to “Bedminster PTO”) 
 

Bedminster Twp. School PTO Membership Form 
$15/family 

 
PLEASE PRINT 
 
Parent /Guardian #1 Name: __________________  Parent /Guardian #2 Name: __________________________ 
 
Cell Phone #1: _____________________________Cell Phone #2: ____________________________________ 
 
Email Address #1: _________________________ Email Address #2: _________________________________ 
 
Student(s) Name ______________________________________    Grade ______________________________  
 
Student(s) Name ______________________________________    Grade ______________________________  
 
Student(s) Name ______________________________________    Grade ______________________________  
 
Student(s) Name ______________________________________    Grade ______________________________  
 

 
Payments Can Also Be Made Via PayPal at 

 pto@bedminsterschool.org  
 
 
 


